
Welcome 
to our worship service 

Weavertown Amish Mennonite Church 

October 24, 2021 

Sunday School 9:00 AM 

Devotions & Prayer Joseph Peachey 

Lesson Text Psalm 112 & 113 

Worship 10:00 AM 

Report on Colombia trip Daniel Kauffman  

Offering Missionary Expenses Fund 

Sermon  Nate Bange 

“The Road Less Traveled” 

 

Next Sunday October 31 

Lesson Text Psalm 115 

Offering Our Pastors 

Sermon  Dave Stoltzfoos 

 

I have set the LORD always before me: because he is at my right 
hand, I shall not be moved. -Psalm 16:8 

 

 

 Announcements: 

❖ Pequea Church is planning for a deacon ordination next 

Sunday evening. They will be taking nominations at their 

service this evening. 

 

❖ Naomi Beiler is missing both a black sweater and a tan 

jacket that apparently disappeared from the coat rack last 

Sunday. Please check your closets to make sure you did 

not take the wrong clothing home by mistake. 

 

Youth Activities: 

❖ Sunday, October 24: Supper and Singing at Marlin and 

Melissa at 5:30 

 

❖ Wednesday, October 27: Wednesday Church 

 

 

 

Cleaning: 

Upstairs: James Weaver Downstairs: (B) Sam & Sara Ann 

Stoltzfus 
 

Sign up for the bulletin by email or give bulletin information by Friday noon to Rosalie Beiler. 

news@weavertown.org                        Voicemail 717.288.7450 

mailto:news@weavertown.org


Youth Group Update:        

       The youth group recently held elections for a new committee. 

Formerly, the changeover date of committee members was 

January 1. This year, we changed that date to October 1 for 

various reasons, and will continue to have our changeover date at 

the beginning of October for the foreseeable future. 

       In 2021, Dave and Maryann King were the senior advisors 

with Ivan and Katrina Riehl as the junior advisors. Tony Stoltzfoos, 

Elmer Stoltzfus, Maria King, and Shannon Stoltzfoos were the 

youth representatives.  

       On the new committee, Dave and Maryann King will continue 

to serve as senior advisors with Matt and Kristi Esh as junior 

advisors. The youth elected are Daniel Lapp (President), Josh Esh 

( Vice President), Shannon Stoltzfoos (Secretary), and Suzanne 

Lapp (Treasurer). Remember the committee in your prayers as 

they lead and plan activities for the youth group.  

       Thank you so much for your generous hospitality in hosting 

the youth group. We are so thankful! There is a signup sheet on 

the mailboxes for the rest of the year.  

 
 


